
 

 

Friday 29th September 2023 
 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 

EYFS – Celebrate our Differences 
 

To finish off our topic, we will be holding a ‘Celebrate our Differences’ Day on Tuesday 24th 
October 2023. 

 
We will be using this day to celebrate and learn about our differences and the children will 
be invited to come in dressed in their favourite clothes, something special or cultural if they 
wish. Children could also bring in their favourite toy or a photo of a memorable day out that 
they might like to share with the class. 

 
Please can you ensure all items brought into school are labelled so they can be easily 
identifiable.  
 

 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
 
 

Ms S M Collins 
School Business Director 
Executive Head Teacher’s PA 
 


